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12th September 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Welcome to the start of a new academic year at George Mitchell and an especially warm welcome 
to the parents/carers of our new students in Year 7 who have made such a positive start and are 
settling in well. 

 
I would like to notify you that Tuesday 11th October 2022 is the Open Evening for families with a 
child transferring from Primary school next year.  In order to allow staff to prepare for the Open 
Evening the school will close at 2 pm on the Secondary site.  All students will be able to have a 
school lunch before they leave.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Benita Simmons 
Executive Headteacher 
 

http://www.georgemitchellschool.co.uk/

